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Comments: You must include a plan to secure a viable population for bison in the Custer Gallatin National

Forest.  It is imperative! 

The American public adores and expects these creatures to be protected and given a safe and appropriate place

for to nurture and encourage the health of their populations. 

Privately owned cattle, sheep and other domesticated creatures should not be included in any plan created. 

Once again, the expectation of the American people is that cattle and sheep owners will provide for their animals

at their own expense, leaving the natural resources to wildlife, especially our beloved bison.    


